
 
 
 
 
 
To: Vinal/Voag Parents and Students from District 13 
From: District 13 Bus Coordinator 
Re: Inclement weather 
Date: November 8, 2021 
cc: Dattco Bus Company 
 Vinal Technical School 
 Middletown High School 
 
 
Inclement weather days are challenging for every school district but especially difficult when 
dealing with students at schools in other towns.  To assist in any questions that may arise 
regarding bus transportation to Vinal Tech and the Voag program at Middletown High School, 
we have developed a plan for inclement weather scenarios that may occur: 
 

● District 13 - School Canceled / Middletown - Regular Full Day: Bus transportation 
will not be provided to Vinal Tech or to the Voag program at Middletown High. 

● District 13 - Regular Full Day / Middletown Schools - Delayed Opening:  Vinal/Voag 
buses will run at their regularly scheduled time.  Students will be brought to Coginchaug 
High School where they will be supervised in the library until after District 13 buses 
complete their elementary bus routes.  Vinal/Voag students will then be transported to 
Middletown at the delayed opening time. 

● District 13 - Delayed Opening / Middletown Schools - Delayed Opening: Vinal/Voag 
buses will run on a delayed schedule. 

● District 13 - Delayed Opening / Middletown - Regular Full Day: Vinal/Voag buses will 
run on a delayed schedule. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
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